
REGION OF OTTAWA-CARLETON MEMORANDUM

RÉGION D’OTTAWA-CARLETON NOTE DE SERVICE

DATE 12 April 1999

TO/DEST. Grant Malinsky
Manager, Safety & Traffic Studies Branch
Mobility Services Divison

FROM/EXP. Councillor Wendy Stewart

SUBJECT/OBJET WALKING SECURITY INDEX

Under cover of a memo dated December 23, 1998, from Rosemary Nelson, I received a copy of
of the report “Walking Security Index” submitted to your Department by Barry Wellar, University
of Ottawa.  At that time, the report was on circulation for public consultation and I understand it
is now scheduled to be considered by the Transportation Committee on April 21st.

I am in receipt of very detailed comments on Mr. Wellar’s report submitted by two constituents
from my Ward, Mr. Robert Crout and Ms. Grace McClelland-Crout.  In accordance with your
telephone conversation with my Assistant, Bonnie Conlon, I am forwarding a copy for
consideration and would ask that your Department respond directly to Mr. Crout and Ms.
McClelland-Crout in due course.

By copy of this memo, I am also forwarding the comments to Rosemary Nelson and request that
copies be circulated to members of the Transportation Committee when the Agenda for the April
21st meeting is distributed.

Thank you for your assistance.

Wendy Stewart

Attach. ( 1 )

cc: Rosemary Nelson, Transportation Committee Coordinator

Reference Item 2
Transportation Committee Agenda, 21 April 1999




















